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Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings fron BBPS, Neelbad. 

We are delighted to extend our heartfelt invitation to the forthcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM). 
Date: 27th July 2024 

Time: 8:30 am to 11:00 am 

This gathering offersS a golden opportunity for you to engage in meaningful discourse with our dedicated 
educators, gain valuable insights into your child's academic journey and collaboratively forge pathways to 
their future success. Your esteemed presence and active participation are highly anticipated 

We look forward to welcoming you to an enriching and enlightening session. 

With warmest regards, 

Principal 

Date: 26.07.2024 

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal- 462044 (M.P) 
Tel. : 9111720810 
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